C.N 3944

The Chair of the Coordination Committee of the Worid Intellectual Property Organization
(WIPQO), Ambassador Frangois Rivasseau, presents his compliments and has the honor to
refer to Note C. N 3926, dated September 30, 2019, inviting candidates for nomination to the
post of Director General of WIPO.

A copy of the letter from His Excellency Mr. WANG Yi, State Councilor and Minister for
Foreign Affairs of the People’s Republic of China, received on November 14, 2019,
proposing the candidacy of Ms. WANG Binying for the said post is enclosed.

November 14, 2019

Enclosure: Letter of His Excellency the State Council _Affairs
of the People’s Republic of China
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ZMZ/2019062

The Permanent Mission of the People’s Republic of China to the United
Nations Office at Geneva and Other International Organizations in
Switzerland presents its compliments to the World Intellectual Property
Organization (WIPQO) and has the honor to transmit a letter of H.E. Mr.
WANG Vi, State Councilor and Minister of Foreign Affairs of China,
addressed to H.E. Ambassador Frangois RIVASSEAU, Chair of the WIPO
Coordination Committee.

in the letter, the Government of China nominates Ms. WANG Binying,
Deputy Director General of WIPO, as candidate for the post of the Director
General of WIPO.

The Permanent Mission of China avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the World Intellectual Property Organization the assurances of its highest
consideration.

The World intellectual Property Organization
GENEVA





















